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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

August 21, 2025 
 
PG&E contractors will be installing the infrastructure to provide EV charging stations in Fiesta 
Shopping Center in front of Pacific Market.  Work will begin on August 25, 2025 and continue 
through September 7, 2025.  Work hours will be 7:00 am – 6:00 pm.  
 

 
 
Traffic control measures will be in place.  Please use patience and caution when traveling 
through this busy parking lot. 
 

 
 
Erik Billing 
Public Works Operations Supervisor 

emoverton
Polygon


